
 
 

April 29, 2021 

 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Bloomington Alleyway Pipeline project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the West Valley Water District, located at 855 W. 

Base Line Road, Rialto, CA 92376.  

 

The funding would be used to add new water pipelines in an aging community, install fire 

hydrants to address safety concerns, add new water meters for residents, and connect to existing 

waterlines within the existing street right-of-way and paved area.  The community in which this 

project would be located, Bloomington, is an unincorporated part of San Bernardino County that 

is designated as a disadvantaged community by the California Public Utilities Commission.    

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Norma J. Torres  

Member of Congress 
 


